Meeting at the Embassy of the Kingdom of Sweden

27.11.2017 10:01

Ambassador of the Kingdom of Sweden, his Excellency Anders Hedelberg with his associates have
organized a meeting with representatives of the entity Administrations for Geodetic and Real Property
Affairs, Tax Administrations, Ministries of Finance and Ministry of Finance and Treasury on the state
level in his residence. The main topic of this meeting was cooperation of the Government of the Kingdom
of Sweden and institutions in Bosnia and Herzegovina. The Kingdom of Sweden has realized and
implemented a number of quality projects in Bosnia and Herzegovina. Very significant project "Capacity
Building for Improvement of Land Administration and Procedures in Bosnia and Herzegovina" - CILAP.
Within this project, a number of activities have been undertaken not only for the Land Administration
Sector but also for the total economy of Bosnia and Herzegovina. Particularly, activities of the address
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register, gravimetry, digital archives, capacity building have been highlighted and on this meeting the
activities of property valuation were more emphasised.

On this occasion, representatives of the institutions of Bosnia and Herzegovina thanked the Ambassador of
the Kingdom of Sweden for their great understanding and assistance in the realization of crucial projects in
Bosnia and Herzegovina supported by the Swedish Government. During this meeting, a visit to the
institutions of the Kingdom of Sweden related to management of the property valuation, primarily Tax
Administration and the Swedish mapping, cadastral and land registration authority-Lantméteriet was also
agreed.
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